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Dear Sir or Madam,

 In connection with the GPSR regulation, we would like to inform you that the products we offer meet the 
requirements for proper labeling, which allows for the identification of the manufacturer, the product itself, 
as well as its production batch (production date), and special warnings and recommendations for hazardous 
products. This is primarily due to the fact that the CPR requirements (which have been in effect since 2011  
for construction products) regulate the informational obligations outlined in the upcoming GPSR regulation.

Przywory, 12.12.2024 r.

Marcin Świerta
President of Eurosystem Polska Sp. z o.o. Sp. K.


